

September 21, 2023

Ms. Jean Koehler Bradley Bourbonnais Rotary Foundation P.O. Box 132 Bourbonnais, IL 60914-0132

Dear Jean,

Thank you for your generous support of our **32nd Annual Fall Festival** held on Saturday, September 16, 2023. This is <u>THE EVENT</u> our residents anticipate and look forward to <u>ALL YEAR LONG!</u> GSM's Annual Fall Festival is an occasion for family, friends and the community to come together and enjoy the day's festivities!

Good Shepherd Manor's *Resident Revue* opened the event performing several favorite songs followed by an afternoon of great music performed by local band favorite, *High Anxiety*! Festivities included the Fun & Games Area, Bingo, Big Money Board, Harvest Market as well as a wide variety of delicious food and beverages to partake. New this year, GSM's Kaczmarek Family staffed a Family Craft Booth selling their own handmade items...all proceeds went to the Manor!

It happened again! Last year and this year, tickets for the Cash Raffle drawing were sold out three days prior to the event!! The Cash Raffle drawing was held live via Facebook with the tickets of five lucky winners drawn!! You can visit GSM's Facebook page to watch the recording as well as view photos taken during the festival.

Due to the unwavering support of our families and friends, Good Shepherd Manor is able to provide exceptional services and care for our men with intellectual and developmental disabilities as well as activities that engage and enrich them. On behalf of Good Shepherd Manor, the Board, the Fall Festival Steering Committee, the Staff and especially the men of Good Shepherd Manor, thank you for supporting the Good Shepherd Manor Foundation.

Warm regards,

Kristen Stockle

President

Erin Richey

Director of Development

Jan Jackson

Coordinator of Special Events

FOR YOUR RECORDS: Your generous donation of \$1,000.00 (check number #2088; check date of 8/17/2023) as the Fried Veggies Food Booth Sponsor. For income tax purposes, this letter will serve as verification that no goods or services were provided in return for this contribution.

GOOD SHEPHERD MANOR FOUNDATION HAS BEEN A SUPPORTING ORGANIZATION OF GOOD SHEPHERD MANOR SINCE 1981.